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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Alvarez, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is Pleased to Announce that Valentina Izquierdo Salazar 

Has Passed the Florida Bar 

Orlando, FL (April 2025) –  Alvarez Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is thrilled to announce that 

Valentina Izquierdo has passed the Florida Bar Exam! This is an incredible achievement, 

and we look forward to her Admission to the Florida Bar. 


